
From: Eric Jones  
Sent: 15 December 2014 11:59 
To: Batchelor, Shane 
Subject: Town Club, Ryde 
Good Afternoon Shane,  
 
I am emailing you to strongly object to the Town Club's application for extended 
hours to 0200 on New Years Eve and also on Friday's, Saturday's and Sunday's 
leading up to Bank Holidays. 
 
This is a residential area and we are regularly woken up anywhere between 0100 and 
0200 by staff leaving the premises. 
 
August Bank Holiday weekend is the worst. It is the Scooter Rally weekend with the 
Town Club inundated by scooterists from the mainland. They are rowdy, coarse and 
some drink on the pavement. 
 
Whatever day of the year there is never a responsible committee member on the door 
to ensure that people leave in an orderly manner showing respect to local residents. 
 
If the 0200 application is granted we will have the situation where customers leave 
noisily between 0200 and 0230+ and staff leaving noisily at around 0330. This is all 
about making money and total disregard for residents. 
 
Regards 
 
Eric Jones 
 

APPENDIX F

B - 49




